
 

 

 

 
 

 

Father’s Day Raffle 
Father’s Day Raffle – Tickets Now on Sale 

Your child will have brought home a raffle book of 20 tickets to sell to 
family and friends for our upcoming Father’s Day Raffle. 

We have received an incredible range of prizes thanks to the generous 
support of our local community, and we are excited to offer families 

the chance to be part of this special fundraiser. 

Details: 

-Tickets are $1.00 each 

-Both left and right sides of each ticket can be used as individual 
entries (20x tickets = $20 for entire raffle book). 

-Please ensure each ticket includes a name and phone number 

 

All tickets and money must be returned to school by 9.00am on 
Monday 1st September 2025. 

 

The raffle will be drawn, and winners notified during the school day 
on Friday 5th September. 

Thank you for your support and generosity! 


